PPPC Humanitarian Award

Raman Agarwal has been nominated for the prestigious 2014 PPPC Humanitarian Award for
the Akran Foundation's ongoing support for the Children Wish Foundation, Habitat for humanity,
Providence Hospital, and CHEO, along with many other valued charities.

The PPPC Humanitarian Award is presented to those individuals who have demonstrated the
spirit of humanity through volunteer work, advocacy, leadership and/or philanthropy in their
community or around the world.




